
 
 
 
 
 
4th July 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Year 5 Behaviour Policy 
 
When the children enter Year 5, the behaviour policy will reflect the same as the senior 
schools. Essentially, we will not use the golden time system as we feel the children are out 
growing this, and instead we will begin half termly rewards which the class can chose. The 
new system is outlined below. 
 

• On first warning, the child’s name will be written on the board. 

• The second warning will be through a tick next to the child’s name and this will result 
in 2 behaviour points being issued. 

• The third warning will result in a second tick which will reflect the ‘red park’ detention. 
This detention will be at primary school level and will be held in school during part of 
the break time or part of lunch time. This part is not a change from Year 4. 

 
The behaviour points will be held in our school records and a total of 8 or more will result in 
the child not being invited to the reward at the end of that half term. 
 
We are sure that you will support this change and hope that the children will be excited about 
the opportunity to attend an exciting reward event at the end of each half term. 
 
If you have any questions, please see your child’s class teacher. 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Miss Large 

 

 


